
From: pkoerner mytempleinsurance.com <pkoerner@mytempleinsurance.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2022 8:52 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] rate increase 
 
I am writing to you about the proposed rate increase by Excel Energy. I know that all costs are rising but 
I believe that a 19.75 rate increase is excessive. Consumers are having a hard time with gas and grocery 
prices and to be hit with another huge price increase is too much. I know that my social security check 
isn’t going to increase that much. So many people are going to have to choose between eating, getting 
to work and keeping warm. 
Please do not let this large of an increase occur. 
 
 
PATRICIA KOERNER 
CSR  
TEMPLE INSURANCE AGENCY 
PO BOX 406 
LENNOX, SD 57039 
605-647-0606 
pkoerner@mytempleinsurance.com 
 


